Macinnis, Matthew JTLEX

From: L Heiman, Carolyn GCPEEX

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:10 PM

To: Macinnis, Matthew JTEEX

Subject: RE: Please re-send pavco sign in

Attachments; IN_BC Place_Outside Video Boards_Oct 2011.docx

S13

KEY FACTS: . .
Some residents who live around BC Place have complained about the light emanating from the

video screen at the Terry Fox Plaza.
The issue has garnered some media attention and was raised by a Vancouver city councillor at

a council meeting on October 4, 2011 and by the city’s mayor, :
To address the concerns of the residents, PavCo has taken action to dim the video board and

it will only operate from 7:@0am to 7:80pm.
Two more video screens will be installed, towards the Pacific Blvd. side of the stadium,

prior to the Grey Cup. These two screens will alse operate in a manner to mitigate

neighbourhood concerns.
As BC Place is a Crown property, the City of Vancouver’s bylaws and approval processes are

not applicable,

Carelyn Heiman

Communications Manager

Ministry of Jobs, Tourism and Innovation
Phone: 258 387-2799

Cell: 259 888-3545

Email:  Carolyn,Heiman @gov.bc.ca

----- Original Message-----

From: MacInnis, Matthew JTI:EX

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2811 2:66 PM
To: Heiman, Carolyn GCPE:EX

Subject: Please -re-send pavco sign in
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